
Sent: Friday, 13 March 2015 10:45 AM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: SRV for Ashfield Council 
 
As a long-term resident of the Ashfield Municipality, I use the local pool and can see the 
deterioration over time and need for restoration. I support the council’s request for a special rates 
variation so they can complete necessary work on our pool and other amenities. 
 
Kerry Barlow 
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